
 

Palm Oil Picnic - Team Reception, Team 1 and Team 2 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to a Palm Oil Picnic on Thursday 11th July from 1.30pm.  This will be 
on the KS1 playground.  At this picnic the children would like to share some snacks they have 
made using sustainable palm oil.  We will be making some snacks in school, but we would like to 
invite children to bring in some purchased food or home made snacks as-well.  
 
For a comprehensive list of what food contains sustainable palm oil please visit the Chester Zoo 
website and search for ​Sustainable Palm Oil Shopping List. 
 
Please note - all food at the picnic must be either palm oil free or contain sustainable palm 
oil.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
Mrs Thomson, Miss Paton and Mr Brassington. 
 
 


